
 

Lehman College 

City University of New York 

     Minutes of the Meeting of February 16, 2011 

Senate Undergraduate Committee on Curriculum 

 

 

Present: Akan, A.; Banoum, B.; Feinerman, R.; Jacobson, B.; Whittaker, R.  

Also present: Carey, R.; Tananbaum, D.; Philipp, M.; Prohaska, V.; Van Voorhis, L.; 

Waring, E. 

 

A quorum was not present.  

 

This special meeting was called to discuss the Board of Trustees “Draft Resolution on 

Creating an Efficient Transfer System, 01-06-2011.” In addition to members of the 

Undergraduate Curriculum Committee (UCC), there were representatives from the Senate 

Governance and Academic Standards and Evaluation (CAEAS) Committees, the Director 

of General Education and the Ass’t Dean of  Undergraduate Studies and Study Abroad 

Programs. Dean Timothy Alborn was unable to attend.  

 

Discussion centered around trying to understand the transfer problems that led to the 

resolution, the meaning of the resolution itself, and the intended and unintended 

consequences of the resolution for Lehman’s General Education program and more 

broadly, for Lehman College. The group also considered what, if any, actions should be 

taken.  

 

It was decided to meet again in two weeks, March 02, @ 12:30 in Carman 263.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Jacobson 

 

 

 

 


